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Rosenberg Corey

From: Laurie Umlauf <lumlauf2@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 5:20 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HBO 2004 A

I am a landlord in Deschutes County and I strongly oppose HB2004A...THIS IS HIGHLY UNFAIR to those of 
us who give our tenants every benefit of the doubt, but may have to act in order to protect our investment! 


